
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY SOCIAL STUDY NEWSLETTER 

Asalamu Alekum Dear Parents:   

5th -6th Grade:  

Last week students presented their State Plates and they worked on the Mural during our class by 

adding their State Plates. For this week, they will start learning about the Midwest region, they 

will receive a package this week and they should read pages (1-6).  

7th- 8th Grade:  

For this month the 7th graders will start preparing for the Constitution test and the 8th graders will 

start preparing for the Illinois test. Students will receive questions for the Constitution and the 

Illinois test, and they will also be working with flashcards to prepare them for the test. Please 

review with them at home that way they can retain the questions and review them.  I have not set 

the date yet for their tests, but I have set a month which it will be in March.  

 

 

Classroom Rules: 

1. Be respectful to yourself and others.   

2. Listen when others are talking.   

3. Follow directions  

4. Show respect for school and personnel property.   

5. Come to class with all the materials needed.   

6. No swearing, teasing, hitting, no pushing or putting others down.   

7. Come to class prepared.   

8. Everyone’s ideas and comments are encouraged. 

 

Teacher: Mrs. Huda Hejaz  

Email: huda5090@live.com 

Jazakom Allahu Khair for you Cooperation. 



 

 

 


